THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF BAND ANMEETHA

May 21, 1948

Mr. We Co. Simons
Lawrence Daily Journal-World
Lawrence, Ks.

My dear Mr. Simons:

I have your very fine letter of May 19 regarding
our recent Band Concert of last Monday evening

and I hasten to tell you how much I appreclate your
taking time from your busy schedule to write this

lettere.

T want to pass your message on to the members of
the organization and I shall also show your letter
to James Sellards, the cornet playere.

I wish to say to you, as one of our leading business-
men, that we of the Band appreciate the fine efforts

of the businessmen in our behalf during the season
which is just coming to a close, You have been
wonderful to us and we shall always be deeply grateful.

Yours very sincerely,
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Director, University
Band & Orchestra

Russell L, Wiley
nhs




